
Dear Friends and Prayer Partners, 

We are incredibly grateful for all that God has done throughout October. 

This past month, we were blessed to have several missionaries visit our 
church. Hearing their stories and being reminded of the Great Commission was 
truly inspiring. In just two weeks, we will hold our missions conference, and we 
are praying for the opportunity to support even more missionaries. It is our 
desire for the church to be a mission-driven church that actively supports 
missionaries worldwide. 

We recently wrapped up a Sunday School competition that ran for two months, 
culminating this past Sunday. The competition included the Men’s, Women’s, 
and Youth Sunday School classes, with points awarded for attendance, bringing 
Bibles, inviting visitors, and memorizing verses. The Youth class won, but it 
was wonderful to see everyone engaged in Sunday School and deepening their 
knowledge of God’s Word. 

We've also introduced a monthly Q&A session during our Thursday night 
services. This time has been helpful for addressing biblical questions on various 
topics, and we are grateful for the opportunity to learn and grow together. 

Additionally, we have begun discipleship with several families, and we are 
thrilled to be holding baptisms next month. We are excited to witness these 
individuals taking this step of faith. 

Please continue to pray for the people of our church and for Ecuador, as we are 
experiencing daily power outages lasting 10-12 hours. These cuts make it 
challenging for many to work and support their families. 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support! 

God Bless,  
  
The Blooms  

Vision Baptist Church  
Pastor Trent Cornwell  
355 Windy Hill Dr.  
Alpharetta, GA 30004 

Support Address  
Vision Baptist Missions  
PO Box 647 
Dawsonville, GA 30534

Personal Contact  
kason.bloom@gmail.com 
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